
Please be advised that BILD will be hosting a remote York Chapter meeting on April 30th and all interested 
members are encouraged to participate. 
  
The focus of this Chapter meeting is to provide members with an update on BILD’s advocacy efforts 
within York Region and its local area municipalities in light of disruptions caused by the COVID-19 
pandemic. In addition, this Chapter meeting is an opportunity for members to share their feedback on 
moving projects forward at this time and their experience with municipal service levels. 
  
To participate in this remote Chapter meeting, please refer to the details below: 
   

Date & Time: 
Friday, May 1st from 9:15AM to 10:30AM. Please note we will provide 5 MINUTES for members to 
join the meeting, following which we will promptly begin.   
  

Agenda:  

1) Chapter Co-Chair Opening Remarks 
2) BILD Staff Update - COVID-19 Response 
3) Chapter Feedback - Open Group Discussion 
4) Next Steps 
  

RSVP & Access: 

To access the meeting members must RSVP to Carmina Tupe at ctupe@bildgta.ca at their earliest 
convenience. Instructions on how to join the remote meeting will be sent directly to RSVPs via 
calendar invite. 
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